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Comments: | support any effort in the future, to maintain and build new trails in the log chutes area. This is an
area of extensive logging that occured years ago that has come back to be a healthy forest again. This is not
pristine wilderness or roadless areas. it should be managed for all motorless recreation and timbered in a way to
prevent catastrophic wildfires.

The tree thinning projects should continue.

All existing single track trails should be mapped and accepted.

New proposed trails should be part of any future plans.

An upper trailhead should be built.

Dispersed camping sites could be built using old logging roads. Like the boggy draw area.

Lets make this area more non-motorized recreation friendly. This means camping sites!

Thanks

Bill koons

Durango



